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Barum home learning  

 

This week in English we finished making our pompom chicks! We have written some fantastic 

instructions on how to make them, using imperatives verbs and the conjunctions and, when, if 

and after. 

 

In Maths, we continued our learning of ‘Multiplicative reasoning’. We explored the division 

symbol and the different language that can be used to explain it, we have answered some 

reasoning questions using grouping to divide amounts, we have represented the problems 

using a division calculation and bar models. 

 

This week in RE we have thought about the signs that Easter is arriving and how these signs 

and symbols relate to the Christian Easter story. We enjoyed using pastels with cross 

stencils, identifying which parts of the story are sad and which parts are happy using happy 

or sad colours. 

 

PE 

After the Easter holiday our main PE day is still on Thursday, please could the children come 

to school in their PE kits on Thursdays. For safety reasons, if your child wears earrings 

please remove them for school on Thursdays, if they cannot be removed please cover the 

earrings with tape before coming to school. 

 

Reading 

We expect everyone to be reading at home at least five times a week. Reading journals and 

books must be brought into school every day for reading in class.  

 

 

Have a lovely Easter holiday with your family! 
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